MTsc U 3v3 Friendship Tournament Team Check-In
Instructions

Team check-in is required at least 30 minutes prior to a team’s first game at the MTsc U
tent located near the concessions stand

Check-in will start as early as at 8:00 a.m. with first games starting at 9:00 am

A team representative is required to provide a copy of their roster with the waiver, with
a parent or legal guardian signature associated with each player.

Bring copies of birth certificates in the case that during the event or at check-in they are
required for review.

Maintain a copy of your roster throughout the tournament for referee use as needed

If you need assistance with your roster for any reason, such assistance must be
requested no later than by noon on the Friday before the tournament while the MTsc U
office is open

For questions, email MTscTournament@att.net or contact the MTsc U between 11 am -
2 pm on weekdays at 918-298-0190



